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Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes
February 12, 2024



7:00 PM Selectman John Quinlan called the meeting to order. Also present was Selectman Jack Esposito and Selectman Howard Brown. 
Eileen Naber stated that the Strategic Advisory Committee is now defunct. There was discussion among the members as to who might want to continue. They decided as a committee that they have completed what they were asked to do; therefore, they’ve dissolved. Bonnie Angulas noted that for anyone who missed the presentation, members of the committee will be at the library on 2/27 to recap it. There was discussion on having a Voter’s Guide available at Town Meeting which will list the tax impact of each Warrant Article. Esposito Noted that we won’t know a definite interest rate on bonds until July of 2024. 
7:15 PM Quinlan formally opened the Bond Hearing and read through the Warrant Articles. Further discussion was had regarding Article 5 Construction of New Library Building and Article 6 Construction of Access Road. There was discussion on the timeline of starting construction should these Articles pass. 
7:30 PM Quinlan closed the Bond Hearing.
Chief Jay Wilson and Lucien Soucy came before the Board to discuss pager and radio upgrades. Esposito motioned to release Capital Reserve for Radio Upgrade funds in the amount of $10,940 for the purchase of 20 pagers seconded by Brown. All in favor.
7:35 PM As there was no further business before the Board Esposito motioned to adjourn seconded by Brown. All in favor.

Respectfully submitted,
Joan Cleary
